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SARS Employees heed Governments call to assist victims of Haiti disaster 

 

Pretoria, 23 March 2010 – The Commissioner for the South African Revenue Service (SARS), Oupa Magashula will 
officially handover a cheque of R60 554.35 to the South African Red Cross Society on the 25 March 2010. 

Employees of the South African Revenue Service (SARS) have raised the funds as part of their contribution to the Haiti 
disaster efforts.  

Members of the Media are invited to attend the handover ceremony.  

Date: 25 March 2010 
Time: 12:00 
Venue: Block A, Lehae la SARS 

 


